
This bill unfairly excludes one user group from open access to a public waterway. The Willamette should remain open for all. There 
are rules in place that should be enforced along with more boater education. Excluding one user group in such a large area will drive 
these users to other areas creating safety issues in those areas. Please reject this bill and urge all parties involved to work together 
and come up with a solution that is inclusive of everyone.

Thank you,
Kelly White


